
WILTSHIRE FEDERATION OF WIs 
Charity Number: 1197142 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

BURSARY APPLICATION 

WFWI used to award Denman Bursaries at the 

Annual Council Meeting from funds we had 
been given. We still have over £1,000 in the 

Grace Methuen Fund to allocate. 
 

 

Denman online has now become the WI Learning 
Hub (see separate flyer), and is free of charge to all 

members, which means WFWI can now issue these 
funds to WIs for use towards educational events run 

by the Federation or by your own WI. 

We would like to invite all WIs to apply for a share of 

this funding. Monies will be transferred via BACs to your 
WI bank account. 

To apply, please complete the following application 
form and return it to WI House for your WI to be 

considered for inclusion.  

Monies will be shared equally across all requests to ensure fairness 
should the number of applications exceed the existing funds. 

If funds issued are not used by 31st March 2025 they must be returned 

to the Federation. 

WI:  

Contact Name:  

Email:  

Tel No:  

Number of £5.00 bursaries requested:  

CLOSING DATE: MONDAY 1ST APRIL 2024 

Email completed form to: fedsec@wiltshirewi.org.uk or post to WI House, 17 Couch Lane, Devizes SN10 1EB 

ENQUIRIES TO: Stephanie Pawling Tel: 01380 739340 
  Email: fedsec@wiltshirewi.org.uk 
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